
Visit Us Online… 
www.gciministries.org 

 To communicate with us 

personally, please direct all 

written correspondence to 

our State-side office at: 
 

GCIM - P.O. Box 1648 - 

Broken Arrow , OK  74013 
 

You may also e-mail us at: 

office@gcinternational.org  
 

 Due to our ongoing work, 

please still be mindful of 

the words and phrases that 

you choose to use when 

writing to us.   
 

In addition, feel free to call 

our State-side office at  

(918)254-7160 
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Winter 2016 Newsletter Connie and I, along with our staff, want to say    

HAPPY NEW YEAR to you and your families. We 

have just completed our 9th year in Asia and we are 

excited about what God is planning for 2016! We are 

sharing our year-in-review report, and highlighting 

some of the accomplishments that GCIM, RHEMA 

Hong Kong and RHEMA China experienced in 2015. 

We’re so glad you’ve been a part of it with us! 
 

Your friends and missionaries to 

Asia and Chinese speaking people… 
 

 In May, we finished a wonderful school year with our first-ever graduation in 

Hong Kong. Our special guest was Rev. Craig Hagin. We graduated our first 

Level 1 class from RBTC Hong Kong and our sixth group of students from our 

RBTC China program—a total of 44 graduates. 

 In September, RBTC Hong Kong launched its second year program with 19  

returning students and our RBTC China group continued with 17 returning    

students. We also launched our new RHEMA Hong Kong (China) website. 

 We re-edited five new titles of Kenneth E. Hagin’s books – The Authority of  

the Believer, The Art of Prayer, How To Be Led by the Spirit of God,  

The Midas Touch and Seven Things You Should Know About Divine Healing. 

 We finalized a working prototype of our RHEMA Chinese Online program. 

 Amos Wong completed the video taping of three additional courses for our 

RHEMA Chinese Online program as well. 

 We ministered in 14 churches from Alaska to California and from Colorado to 

New England. 

 We traveled regularly to Mainland China to teach at our RBTC China location. 

 We held our first pastors and leaders conference and RBTC Alumni meeting in 

NE China. 

 We hosted our first church planting conference in Hong Kong in April as well 

as an international conference in May called “Experience His Presence”. 

 We impacted even more nations ministering three times in Singapore and  

teaching at RBTC’s in Indonesia, East Malaysia and Greece. 

 We began work on a new GCIM website that we anticipate should come online 

sometime in 2016. 

 And of course, we have to mention yet                     

again the joy we had to experience the 

birth of our 2nd grandson– Soren Francis 

Crowl. That was awesome!! 

Celebrating 2015-A Year in Review 



Celebrating What’s to Come! 
 

2015 had some wonderful milestones for us, but we are looking 
ahead to some exciting things in 2016, too. Consider these to be 
some of your prayer points for our ministry as we begin the new 
year. We look forward to giving you updates in the months to come!  
 

2016 Planned Events 
 Launch our RHEMA Bible Training College online program in the  

Chinese Language 
 Investigate some potential new training campus locations. 
 Host our first RHEMA China Pastors’ Conference with a focus on   

training sessions for potential RBTC Chinese instructors. 
 Launch our new GCIM webpage. 
 Begin re-editing 4 to 5 more books by Kenneth E. Hagin. 

 

Our Commitment to You 
On another note – we plan to 
take 2016 to re-evaluate the 
work that we have been doing 
in China and with Chinese-
speaking people; to make any 
necessary changes in how we 
do what we do, so that we 
can become more effective 
and impactful with the re-
sources God has given to us. 

 

We also plan to streamline how we do things and take a hard look at 
where we spend our finances, so that we can allocate the maximum 
amount of contributions toward specific projects that will enable us to 
reach more people with the Gospel. 
 

In 2016, we plan to not necessarily work harder, but to work smarter 
in achieving the goals God has given to us, to spread this message 
and train pastors and leaders as quickly as we can. 
 

We want you to know how much we appreciate your prayers and  
financial support as well as your faith in us and in what the Lord has 
called us to do. It is our prayer that 2016 will be a year of greater 
spiritual advancements, for you and your families and ministries. 

  Visit us on the web… 
 www.gciministries.org 

2016 Winter Itinerary 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Sunday, February 7th 
Victory Family Church at 

9:00AM and 11:00AM 
Pastor Allen Bates 
400 W HWY 380 

Decatur, TX 76234 
940-627-5820 

www.victoryfamilychurch.com 
 

Wednesday, February 10th 

Faith Foundation  
International Church at 7:00PM 

Pastor Chris Cochran 
3323 N. Midland Dr. Ste 117 

Midland, TX 79707 
432-689-4444 

www.faithfic.org 
 

February 14th-20th 

Attending RHEMA’s Winter Bible 
Seminar in Broken Arrow, OK 

www.rhema.org 
  

February 20th-22nd 

Ministering at a Chinese Church in 
Vancouver, Canada 

 

Wednesday, February 24th 

Melody Church at 6:30PM 
Pastor Darrin Baldwin 

10046 US HWY 129 South 
Live Oak, FL 32060 

386-354-4800 
www.melodychurch.com 

 

February 27th and 28th** 

Anchor Faith Church 
Pastor Earl Glisson 

2121 US HWY 1 South 
Suite 28 

Saint Augustine, FL 32086 
904-797-6363 

www.anchorfaith.com 
 

**This visit is to be one of the guest 
speakers for a missions conference   

hosted by Anchor Faith Church.  
Please contact the church for details.  

Become Part of the Team in 2016... 
 

Whether you would like to make a one-time donation 
or to become a monthly partner, you can contribute 

to GCIM in the following ways: 
  

1) If you would like to make arrangements to   
auto-deduct your gift from your credit card or  

check card on a monthly basis, you may contact  
the RMAI Office at (918)258-1588 ext. 2349. 

 

2) You may send your contribution to: RHEMA Bible Church,  
P.O. Box 50126-Tulsa, OK 74150-0126  

PLEASE NOTE: If you choose to send your donation to RHEMA 
Bible Church (making your check out to RHEMA Bible Church), please 

be sure to write “Gary Crowl” on the memo line of your check.   
 

3) If you still prefer sending an offering by mail directly to GCIM, 
please make your check payable to  

Gary Crowl International and send it to:  
Gary Crowl International, P.O. Box 1648- Broken Arrow, OK 74013  

RHEMA Hong KongRHEMA Hong Kong--ChinaChina  


